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Reporting Area 3011 - north of Northaven
	Offense
	

	Nothing reported
	0

	
	

	Shopping Center – Nothing Reported
	0



Reporting Area 3019 – south of Northaven
	Offense
	

	Burglary of a motor vehicle
	2

	
	




Please continue reporting all crime to 9-1-1 and practicing LOCK-TAKE-HIDE, and be sure to use your alarm!

BACKING THE BLUE – Dallas Police Chief David Brown recommends all donations for the families of fallen officers go to dallasfoundation.org or to atodallas.org/donate.  Money sent to these sites will be immediately distributed to the police families, but all other sources could take months to release money to them.  The families need immediate funding, as their paychecks are terminated upon the loss of their family member.  Please do not make contributions to telemarketers who say it is for “law enforcement officers.”
 
NPNA FLOODS THE NEIGHBORHOOD WITH BLUE RIBBONS 
[bookmark: _GoBack]To show support of the Dallas Police Department and to honor slain officers, a team of NPNA volunteers lead by Kiki Paschall distributed Back the Blue ribbons to 1190 homes.  Many thanks to Kiki, NPNA Board Members, Crime Leaders, countless families and many other volunteers who assisted with this project.  Our support is evident.


OUT OF TOWN—Request the local Dallas Police NW Beat Officers to check your residence while you are away. Remember they patrol 24/7, and it is free. Just call 3-1-1 a few days prior to leaving to request the service. You can also call the NW NPO 214-670-6206 or 214-670-6178 and make the request.

Home Security Inspections—just call the NW Police Department at 214-670-6206 to schedule your free home security inspection.          

QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, COMMENTS about crime in NPNA, call me anytime!

Ed Bright, NPNA VP- Crime Watch, 214-352-1447 or Cell 214-536-6529
Northaven Park Neighborhood Association, Inc. (NPNA)
